Resumption of Operation

KCWV (Duluth, MN) has resumed broadcast operation pursuant to its licensed parameters. It should be
noted that more efficient transmission line was used during the station reconstruction, allowing for a
slightly lower transmitter output power. An FCC Form 302-DTV application reflecting this minor
equipment change shall be filed on 09/16/2015.



